COTSWOLDS CONSERVATION BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS

TIMING OF PUBLICATION


In previous years, legislation has required a statutory common period during which electors could exercise their public rights.
This period was for the first 10 working days of July.
Statutory regulations made earlier this year, in response to the current pandemic, require only that an inspection period of 30 working days should start on or before 1 September 2020.
The Board has therefore nominated its inspection period to start on Monday 13 July, which is 8 working days later than in previous years, and to end on Friday 21 August 2020.
The attached notice reflects these revised dates.







